From: Marlene Dupuis [mailto:mdupuis56@gmail.com]

Sent: September 2, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Laura Moy <Imoy@tecumseh.ca>

Subject: Proposed Housekeeping Amendment to Sandwich South Zoning By-law 85-18

We are very concerned about the town allowing a greenhouse, for the use of growing cannabis,
to be built in the Oldcastle Hamlet, without giving us public input. The smell from the cannabis
is very strong and the 24 hour bright lights will decrease our pleasure of the outdoors.

Sincerely,
Bob and Marlene Dupuis
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